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Newsletter 6 

Monday 10th October, 2016 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
This week’s Statement to Live By is: 

I try to stand up for myself and others without hurting others 

 
 

Reception Class Admissions 2017 

 
If you know of anyone considering St Francis Catholic Primary School for their child, they 

are warmly invited to contact us to arrange an opportunity to look around our happy school 
at work. 

The Governors will admit 30 children aged 4+, in September 2017.  
Please contact school to arrange a visit. 

 
 
Parents Evening 
Parents evening will take place on Wednesday 19th October – please return your reply slip 
by Wednesday12th October so that you can book your appointment. Thank you 
 
School Crossing Patrol 
The school crossing patrol lady will be on holiday for the next two weeks. She will not be 
replaced. 
 
Lunch Boxes 
A reminder, children are allowed a chocolate biscuit in their lunch boxes, they are not 
allowed chocolate bars and sweets, or hot soup in them. 
 
Harvest Celebrations 
Harvest Assembly will take place on Friday 14th October led by year 2. All Harvest 
donations of dried food and tins will be donated to St. George’s Crypt in Leeds.   
 
Half Term Art and Craft Activity - Thursday 27th October, 10am to 12pm  
  
A FREE event for children in Year 4, Year 5 or Year 6 taking place in school.  A fun filled 
session packed with lots of Art & Craft Halloween activities to keep you busy and very 
creative! 
  
The activity is completely FREE for children and has been made possible by the Well-being 
fund, which has been funded by the Outer South Community Committee. 
To book a place contact Amanda at info@discoverandcreate.co.uk or call or text 
07887856358 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
mailto:info@discoverandcreate.co.uk


 
Batley Sports Centre 
Batley Sports & Tennis Centre are running an activity on Wednesday 26th October from 8:30 
– 5pm.  Follow the link below for further information. 
https://kal.cld.bz/Kids-Holiday-Activities-October-2016 
 
Parking 
Please be considerate when parking before and after school, do not block neighbours drives, 
we have received a number of complaints from our local community recently. Thank you. 
 
Building Work 
The roofers will be in school from the 17th October to replace the hall roof and water tanks. 
The internal ceiling work will be carried out during the half term holiday. The project, weather 
permitting will be completed by Friday 18th November. The children will still enter and 
leave school by their classroom doors as usual. 
 
A big thank you to our Governors, who helped to clear the flooded areas in school and to 
parents who offered to help yesterday, it was heart- warming to know so many people are 
there when we need them in a crisis. 
 
 
 

Dates  
Tuesday 11th October Year 4 Armouries school trip 

 

Wednesday 12th October Back to school week lesson 5-6pm 
 

Thursday 13th October Key stage 1 and 2 NSPCC Assembly 
 

Friday 14th October Harvest Festival  Assembly Year 2 
 

Wednesday 19th October Year 5 Big Sing, Year 2, Armley Mills school 
trip 

Friday 21st October 
 
 
 

Own clothes Day £1.00 for NSPCC 
New Parents Coffee morning (PTA) 
Break up for half term 

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs R. Harrison  
 
Head Teacher 
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